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MORE CROWLEY PRIDE ON BACK

Nothing says spring like a new garden, that’s why we are Crowley proud of
the students at Bess Race for kicking off the 2024 Sensory Garden this
week.  According to Principal Garrison, in the sensory garden, students
develop an appreciation for the natural world. It is a place where
memories are made and lifelong learning is created.  A huge thank you to
the Chisholm Trail Education Foundation for making this space possible
for our students! 

Students may be on summer break, but healthy meals don’t take a
vacation. Crowley ISD is providing free breakfast and lunch to anyone
ages 18 and under during the summer. You don't have to be a Crowley
ISD student to receive a free meal. Visit our website for more information
about dates, times and locations.  Thank you to Aramark and all those
involved in making sure our students are taken care of this summer.  Way
to go team!

Crowley Pride was on full display this past weekend as we participated in
our 2024 graduation ceremonies.  Congratulations to the 570 graduates
from Crowley High School and the 634 graduates from North Crowley
High School and their families.  We wish you much success in your future
endeavors and hope you know that we will always welcome you back
home to Crowley ISD.  Crowley Pride Unified.  

On Tuesday, May 14, City Hall was filled with Eagles and Panthers  as Fort
Worth leaders recognized our varsity athletic teams that competed in the
playoffs this school year.  A special thanks to council members Dr. Jared
Williams and Chris Nettles, both proud products of CISD, for celebrating
our student-athletes. 

https://www.facebook.com/chisholmtraileducationfoundation?__cft__[0]=AZXY6PbMrWZriyOOF0itjL0N3TrjHeZIHLUYemjXLig09sLbmkwxCEvd8oA3tZsrr3Rnm8AGLjz4ui_Ekpp0Q75vGx9CnPyu7q26HnoB1eON6cZ3-QArXt5zcKgRmpvlYgxgDLH1qgyQvhNdzZYEOImiBok0qnTMH70fjB_BO_-khDG82IDyBjJVkfxln6fvroA8Q3JcK-IBXoHovVuRFiPo2X5LSMjnKVvvJVLnEne0hV7mELIsbIi4SEFbboxLHfw&__tn__=-]K-y-R
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The Board of trustees would like to congratulate Crowley Collegiate
Academy graduate Karla Vazquez who has been named a Dell Scholar.
Vazquez is 1 of 500 students in the United States who will receive this
scholarship! Dell Scholars receive a $20,000 scholarship toward the
student's academic career. Karla will be attending Southwestern
University in Georgetown, Texas this fall. Way to go Ms. Vazquez.  
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CROWLEY COLLEGE PREP ELEMENTARY

Saturday May 11th was an AMAZING evening of song and dance from the
Crowley Honor Choir! The performance of, "Why We Sing: Celebrating the
Power of Music," included music from The Lion King, Frozen, Moana and
more! The night ended with the introduction of the 2024-25 Honor Choir
inductees who will be joining the choir next school year. Way to go,
students and staff for an impressive, beautiful production!  Crowley
pride...unified!

On Thursday, May 9 the proud first grade authors of Crowley College
Prep Elementary celebrated publishing their first book with a book
signing party.  The authors read their book with pride and signed copies
for family and friends.  Mrs. Robinette then celebrated each student with
an individual award to recognize their special place in the first grade
class family.  We can’t wait to read more from these incredible young
authors.  Way to go CCPE team!

https://www.facebook.com/crowleyhonorchoir?__cft__[0]=AZXMt7tyki-RpbEOLhuimI5XKcb0Izq67yKYPCK-98YmfDQ2nkjxoiKjxtL9oz0QugD0e3LHl92vEvf5_kzJak--0cyAF4HaVUPdtxfVqTwiq4rJ6zXwMtAHVn8CCiH1-nGQrjErDlR3Qpp-1fxONup1WUeiQfLJ7gzUp9ar_KUks4PwVcU-UmBWWo3qLiBk-uOo521QhpFR67IIX0BJEPQT&__tn__=-]K-R

